
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Executive Secretary  
  Notice of Proposed Rulemaking: 
  Special Assessment Pursuant to Systemic Risk Determination (RIN 3064-AF93) 
  
DATE: September 29, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with Bank Policy Institute (BPI) and Other Industry Participants  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

On September 21, 2023, FDIC General Counsel Harrel Pettway met telephonically with 
representatives from BPI and other industry participants to discuss the FDIC’s notice of 
proposed rulemaking on special assessments pursuant to a systemic risk determination.  BPI 
representatives shared views on the publication date of the special assessment final rule.  The 
NPR was published in the Federal Register on May 22, 2023 (88 FR 32694).   

A list of participants appears below. 

              

FDIC    Harrel M. Pettway, General Counsel 
 
BPI     Tabitha Edgens, Senior Associate General Counsel 
      
Sullivan & Cromwell   H. Rodgin Cohen 
 


